
The CITY OF DAYTONA BEACHQkTE

"T OLD°S M OST F A MOUS B EAC H "

May 12, 2014

Mrs. Jean S. Redman, President
Redman Consulting Group, Inc.
7017 S. Atlantic Ave.
New Smyrna Beach, FL 32169

Re: Contract for Solid Waste Administrative Services

Dear Mrs. Redman:

Office of the City Manager

ED

MAY 12 ?n

This letter shall serve as the City's written notice of its renewal of the subject

contract for four (4) years. The contract was approved by City Commission

Resolution Resolution 14-83 granting the City the option to renew the contract

term for an additional term of 4 years upon the expiration of the first renewal

term, to wit: August 26, 2014. The contract will expire on August 25, 2018.

This letter provides the required minimum 90 day notice of the City's intent to

renew.

The City looks forward to continuing to work with Redman Consulting Group

on its Solid Waste issues. Please contact Joanne Flick, Purchasing Agent, at

386-671-8082.

Sincerely,

Jaynes V. Chisholm, City Manager

Ron McLemore, Deputy City Manager - Operations
Jennifer Thomas, City Clerk
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